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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
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MEETING OF TERENURE-RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Tuesday, 3rd April  2007 

QUESTION  No. 20  
QUESTION:   Councillor Cáit Keane
"To ask the Manager if the County Council valuer who has been requested to investigate the possibility of South Dublin taking over the site ‘the builders yard’ at rear of Muckross Ave. has reported and to give the result of this investigation. "

REPLY:

As previously indicated to members the Valuer has been instructed to commence negotiations with the owners of this site. When the valuers report is received an updated report will be provided to the members.

